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Graeff, Melissa

From: LYNN, KISLE <kislelynn@comcast.net>
Sent: Wednesday, October24, 2018 4:36 PM
To: PW, CC Req Changes
Subject: Proposed Changes to the Current Child Care Regulations
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To whom it may concern, I
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I would like to make a suggestion on the certification process. Currently - one is
required to take the “orientation” class when opening a “new location”. A little over a year ago - my
family and I moved less than a mile away - to a bigger home primarily to increase the size of my
family child care home. I had been previously licensed for 8 years and still had my original
orientation certificate. (Which does not have on it the location address for which you are getting
certification for.) I was told that since I was opening a new location - I must again repeat taking the
orientation class. I found this a bit ridiculous since I was still located in the same state, the same
county, and also the same township. This also required me to close a day so that I could go to
Pittsburgh to complete the half day orientation class and receive the certificate that I needed. Even
those teaching the orientation class wondered why this was necessary.

I feel that for someone else that may end up in the same circumstance - they should
“not” be required to take the orientation class over again if they have already completed it and have a
hard copy of their orientation certificate.

Thank you for your time and consideration on this matter,

Kisle Lynn
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